International Program for Development Evaluation Training (IPDET)
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Date: June 8 &€“ July 3
Venue: Carleton University in Ottawa Canada

On-line applications are now being accepted for IPDET 2009 (June 8 &€“ July 3) at www.ipdet.org.

It is time to apply for one to four weeks at the International Program for Development Evaluation
Training (IPDET). Now entering its 9th year, the program will be held from June 8th through July 3rd at
Carleton University in Ottawa Canada. Weeks 1 and 2 are a graduate-level intensive applied core
course on development evaluation. Weeks 3 and 4 feature a choice of 30 workshops which go in-depth
on specific development evaluation topics. New this year are workshops on evaluating governance and
using the theory of change model for evaluating environmental and social impacts. Visit the website for
more information about the new workshops and instructors, as well as returning ones. Note that you
must register on the IPDET website www.ipdet.org before you can log in and access the on-line
application form. If you experience difficulties with the application process, contact Mary Dixon, the
IPDET Registrar, at mary dixon@carleton.ca. IPDET is a collaboration of the Independent Evaluation
Group of the World Bank and Carleton University with the support of several donor organizations.
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